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’S
BOARD OF DIRECTORS NEEDS YOU!!     



Do you support WILD CARE’s mission to rehabilitate injured, ill and orphaned wildlife?

Do you have a skill or experience that would be valuable to the WILD CARE organization?

Do you enjoy working within the community to solicit support for WILD CARE – either through direct involvement in activities or by providing valuable contacts in the community that might be beneficial to WILD CARE?
Do you have 4-8 hours a month for board and/or committee meetings and more time as needed to attend events?
Do you want to be an important part of a small, independent non-profit organization that is making a BIG difference in the effort to preserve the native wildlife of Cape Cod?
IF YOU ANSWERED YES, you are a WILD CARE ‘PERSON OF INTEREST’ to be considered for Membership on the Board of Directors and/or as a Board Committee Member to work on Fundraising, Publicity, Donor Cultivation, and Events!  
If you are interested in becoming a WILD CARE Board Member or Board Committee Member, please write a letter to:

info@wildcarecapecod.org, ATTN: Board Chairman, or
Wild Care, Attn: Board Chairman, 10 Smith Lane, Eastham MA 02642.

Describe your interest, background, and what you feel you would contribute to the Board or Committee.  You will then be invited to an interview to determine where your skills and experience fit best.  
WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU!
